AREEBA

--lll pursuit of beautiful architecture

Bat Statement 07 July 2017

Project: Proposed Extension and internal alterations.
Address: 2 Warwick Drive, Clitheroe, BB7 2BG

Application Reference: 3/2017/0557

Dear Sir/ Madam.

We can confirm that during our visual inspection of the roof Space we did not encounter any
evidence of bats.

Best Regards,
Haris Sheth
Architectural Technician

Areeba Architecture Ltd
Eanam Wharf, Suite 5
Blackburn

BB1 5BL.

Tel: 01254 580701
Email: haris@areebaarchitecture.com
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